
Group Lesson and Orchestra Rules

1. Each student should wear a name tag placed on the 
right front near their shoulder and sign the attendance 
form.  Forms and name labels will be at the front of 
the building and in each room.  

2. Students should place their cases along the perimeter 
of the walls of the room. 

3. Parents and students should help set up and tear 
down the areas according to the teachers 
instructions. We must leave the school spotless - 
please help clean the areas that we use. 

4. Please do not consider the classes to be a drop off 
activity for your child.  Parents/Guardians should stay 
in the room with the student they are responsible for.

5. Lessons are cell free zones. Please refrain from using 
electronic devices except for note taking as you 
observe the classes.



6. Attending adults should be silent supporters during 
group lessons - Teachers will invite the adults to 
participate when appropriate. 

7. No food during lessons, unless the Teachers arrange 
a celebration/party.

8. Siblings are not allowed to roam the building.

9. When time for orchestra, students should find their 
appropriate seat quickly. Please make sure you have a 
sharpened pencil and your music folder on the stand.

10. Parents should continue to observe during orchestra 
class.  Later this year, we may have Parent Education 
- Practice Tips Video Clip available in the Music 
Room. 

11. Please - no talking during group classes or orchestra.  
If you need to have a conversation with another 
parent please use the music room.


